

## Preparing for Online Learning

Dear Parents,

The whole day face-to-face lesson has been resumed since 1 November, 2021 and it is expected that the pandemic is under control and that school activities can resume in an orderly manner. However, the Covid-19 Omicron variant is spreading rapidly across Hong Kong and worsening the epidemic situation. The government has recently tightened its pandemic containment measures and it remains uncertain whether school would be suspended accordingly. Therefore, it is necessary that the school plan ahead and prepare our students for online learning that may be forthcoming.

In preparation for online learning, the school would like to remind parents to ensure that students have stable Internet access and the necessary devices, including webcams, microphones, printers, etc., to facilitate online learning.

Students without a mobile or computer device at home are entitled to apply for tablet device borrowing for home learning. However, the availability of tablets is limited, please fill in the reply slip to inform us on your decision.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. Tsoi Chung Kwong, the Assistant Principal, at 24712622.

Please sign the electronic circular by 14 Jan 2022. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka I

Principal